
Patients registered to GP practices in North Hertfordshire are being asked their views on GP 

opening hours by East and North Hertfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) and 

NHS England. 

GP practices in North Hertfordshire are currently open between 8am and 6.30pm, Monday to 

Friday, with some practices open for longer on one or two weekdays or Saturday mornings.  

These are called ’extended hours appointments’. 

The new proposal is to offer extended hours appointments every weekday evening and at 

weekends/early mornings depending on local demand by 2018. These appointments could be 

offered at a different surgery to the one that a patient is registered with. Everyone registered 

with a GP practice in the district is asked to give their opinion on these proposals.  

The survey is now live at: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NorthHertsExAccess  

And this can also be found on the CCG website from here: 

http://www.enhertsccg.nhs.uk/have-your-say  

  

The engagement will last for 8 weeks and will close on Wednesday 18
th

 October  
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